
      BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
                 School Notice 
        Classes: Std.I- Std.II 

No.:2020-21/005                                                                                             Date: 05/08/2020 
    

Dear Parents, 
Hope all our parents, students and their families, are healthy and safe!  

 
            Online classes for Std.I & Std. II, will begin from 17 August 2020. 

 
Instructions:  

1. Students are expected to have a smartphone/laptop/computer with good internet 
connectivity.  

2. Subject teachers will upload a pre-recorded video of a lesson. Students can listen to the 
same at their own convenient time. (This is to ensure that all siblings get adequate time to 
study if they have only one internet connected device.) 

3. Notes will be uploaded on the school App. Students have to write them down in the 
school classwork notebook. 

4. Students can mail their doubts to the teacher through Rite school App message center. 
5. On payment of fees, student will receive a mail in Message Center on Rite school App. 

Kindly reply to the same to register for online classes. Books have to be collected from the 
school office. 
 
 

Regards, 

Team BFS. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 


